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PRESIDENTS’ MESSAGE

This has certainly been an exciting, interesting and busy year for the DTC Guild. As our year begins to head for the finish line, none of what we have accomplished this past year could have occurred without the efforts of our Guild members and Board of Directors. Our Tech Dinners, Meet-and-Greet, Christmas Party, Spring Luncheon and Staff Appreciation activities were all very successful. We also expanded our connection with our Arts District neighbors with the guest speakers at our General Meetings.

We now look forward to a busy and active May. The Guild will be sponsoring a Wine Tasting Fund Raiser benefiting the Dallas Theater Center on May 2nd at the Valley House Gallery & Sculpture Garden. The Gallery is a beautiful venue and the event will be most enjoyable so please plan to attend. This will be followed by the Guild’s very first Salon Series on Sunday, May 15th hosted by Don and Sarah Warnecke. This will be an event not to be missed. 

The Guild’s annual Staff Appreciation lunch will be held at the Wyly Theatre on Tuesday June 7th.

This event recognizes the ongoing and incredible efforts of the Dallas Theater Center employees that produce the unbelievable results for the theater.  All Guild members are encouraged to sponsor a staff member for this lunch.

The Meet and Greet for The Wiz is scheduled for Thursday June 9th.   Our last general meeting will be held in June and announced shortly.  The Tech Dinner for The Wiz is scheduled for July 3rd.
Karen and Jerry Zvonecek

Magic of Hats Spring Luncheon

Thursday, April7
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“Bringing the Wyly Theatre to Life” Advancement Campaign

In the fall of 2009, Dallas Theater Center moved to the Dee and Charles Wyly Theatre in the AT&T Performing Arts Center, becoming its principal resident company. Already, our new home enables us to attract nationally recognized artists; produce new plays, classics and musicals of the highest caliber; and increase educational and outreach programming.

Our successful transition to the Dallas Arts District is the direct result of a carefully crafted strategic plan adopted in 2007 by the Dallas Theater Center Board of Trustees.  When fully implemented, this plan will:

·       realize the Theater’s commitment to build new and diverse audiences;

·       engage the North Texas community in outstanding artistic, educational and outreach programming;

·       raise the organization’s profile locally, regionally and nationally; and

·       ensure the institution’s long-term financial strength and stability.

This grander vision for the Dallas Theater Center is the cornerstone of our $12 million “Bringing the Wyly Theater to Life” Advancement Campaign. The community’s early and strong philanthropic response to this effort symbolizes the civic responsibility we all share in making the Wyly come alive from within.  With your help, we will continue working hard to ensure that our productions and programs establish the Dallas Theater Center as one of the very best regional theaters in the country and are commensurate with the quality of “The Wyly” itself.

The Dallas Theater Center Guild is a proud supporter of this Advancement Campaign and encourages Guild members to contribute to this worthy cause for our Theatre. Please make your donation payable to the Dallas Theater Center and memo Advancement Campaign. Send to Sam McKenney 4423 Cole Ave. #108, Dallas TX. 75205

ART GALLERY * WINE TASTINGS * HORS D'OEUVRES * GARDEN TOURS * SILENT AUCTION

Monday, May 2nd from 6:00 to 8:00 pm you and your friends will not want to miss being at Valley House Gallery & Sculpture Garden for the Art, Wine and Silent Auction event all to benefit The Dallas Theater Center. 

All throughout the Gallery will be the beautiful paintings of Henry Finkelstein which are to enjoy as well as purchase for those who may be interested.  First, you will be greeted with wines to taste, different cheeses to sample from The Mozzarella Cheese Company and an unusual but fun tasting of a variety of olive oils and balsamic vinegars from Grapevine Olive Oil Co.

There will be other wonderful things to savor as you stroll through the gallery, bid on the silent auction items and enjoy walks through the gardens.

Please make plans to come and tell your friends about this very special evening!  Payment can be made on line from the email invitation that was sent  for this event, or send your check for $55.00 per person made payable to DTC Guild, c/o Ginger Snider, 1412 Fire Wheel Way, Lantana, Texas 76226.

For directions www.valleyhouse.com                                    

Email for more information:  gingers1219@hotmail.com

Salon Series

The Salon Series is inspired by the fashionable gatherings of the 17th century as well as post-war Paris.  At these gatherings, intellectuals, artists and social luminaries would gather to discuss topics of culture, politics and art.  In this tradition, The Dallas Theater Center Guild will host its first Salon Series on May 15th.  The goal of the Series is to enrich the theater enthusiast's enjoyment and understanding of the live theater experience in a social setting.

The Salon Series held on May 15th will focus on the production of Cabaret.  Though some of the evening's details are yet to be fine tuned - here's a bit of what our guests can anticipate.  For the first half hour or so, they will enjoy one another's company while enjoying a bit of wine as well as heavy hors d'oeuvres.  Then Joel Ferrell, Cabaret's director and choreographer will share his insights on the dichotomy presented in the play between the seedy, sexy world inside the doors of the Kit Kat Club and the gathering storm of Nazi oppression that grows outside. To add to Joel's insights, we will have a speaker from the Dallas Holocaust Museum that will give us yet another perspective. 

By holding this event in mid May we hope that our guests will have had the opportunity to see the play prior to attending the Salon Series.  Doing so will enhance their enjoyment of the evening. The evening will be kept light and fun - rather a discussion amongst enthusiasts as opposed to a lecture. And if all goes as planned, the evening will end with a delightful surprise - but as with all surprises, this little detail will be kept close to the vest until the last minute. 

The Salon Series will be held on Sunday, May 15th at 6:30 p.m. at the home of Sarah & Don Warnecke - 6515 Lakehurst Avenue, Dallas, Texas.  Seating is limited so reservations will be a must.  Cost $50/per person.  Payments can be made on line or sent to Dallas Theater Center Guild, c/o Madeline Freberg, 2815 Amherst Ave., Dallas, TX 75225.

DTC STAFF APPRECIATION LUNCHEON "JUNE DAZE"
Tuesday, June 7   The Wyly Theatre - Patron's Lounge (6th Floor)   1:00 PM

Join the fun as we plan this "fun" event for our wonderful staff at DTC.  "June Daze" will feature a summer picnic theme with fried chicken, potato salad, biscuits, fruit, and iced tea and lemonade.  As usual we will have many prizes and games so that everyone leaves with a prize.  We need you, our wonderful guild, to help us with monetary contributions which will be used to purchase prizes, sponsor employee lunches, or gift cards of any amount (Starbucks, Target, Barnes and Noble, and restaurants, etc.).  Gift items may also be donated. 

Cost to attend will be $15.00 and we encourage you to sponsor a staff member. 

Please send contributions to Dallas Theater Center Guild

c/o Paula Clancy

12519 Degas Lane

Dallas, Texas 75230

972 385-7518

There will be more information and an Evite Invitation soon. 

 The Committee:  Paula Clancy, Jerry and Karen Zvonecek, Trey Birkhead, Sherry Sivils, Brenda Truitt, Judy Birchfield, and Sherry Peel, Adviser.

FUN SERVICE PROJECT—THE THEATER HAS ASKED FOR OUR HELP

DOOR GREETERS—Welcome theater patrons at the door with a friendly smile and “hello”. Answer questions and point patrons in the right direction

SUBSCRIPTION TABLE—Give out pamphlets describing next year’s season with plays and prices and subscription choices. Give out information and membership forms for the Guild.

Arrive 1 hour before performance time.

Receive a free ticket to the performance.  If you are a subscriber with a ticket bring a friend.  Friends who help will also receive a free ticket.

The GUILD is striving to provide the volunteers for Friday, Saturday, and Sunday performances.  If you have tickets for a weeknight performance, you can still help.  The Theater would like 4 volunteers for each performance.

To volunteer or ask questions please contact ROCKY Ford 214.327.8796 or rrford@hotmail.com.

Renewals

All Guild members please renew!! We have a fabulous 2011-12 year planned!! You should have received your membership form in the mail already. If not please contact Sarah Warnecke, Membership VP (214-265-9621) or renew on line at www.dtcguild.org.

Dallas Theater Center is generously supporting the Guild -- members will receive  a 20% discount on subscriptions and single tickets.  For subscriptions, please contact the Subscriber Courtesy Line at 214-252-3927.  For single tickets, please contact the AT&T Performing Arts Center at 214-880-0202 with the promo code DTCGUILD.  This promo code can also be used to purchase single tickets at www.dallastheatercenter.org.

All Guild members please renew your Guild membership by June 1, 2011 and subscribe to DTC!!! This will be another great year.

Vicki and Sherry

Presidents 2011-12

Visit the website:  http://www.dtcguild.org/

